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• The family literacy night held on March 13th went very well – even 
with the guest author cancelling due to illness.  A big shout out to Mr. 
Green, Ms. Gerlica, Mrs. Synowiec and Ms. Kruse for stepping up and 
reading their favorite story to the students and parents.  Mrs. 
Donnelley does an amazing job organizing the event.     

• Report cards for trimester #2 were sent home on March 12th. 
• Olivia Grochowski took over as principal for the day on March 21st.  

Oliva was the lucky winner from the PTA pizza bingo silent auction 
principal for the day basket winner! 

• Congratulations to our top 5th grade spelling bee champs – Brentley 
Michalski and Hudson Harman who will compete at the county level 
event at the MCISD on April 3rd! 

• The PE classes for grades and 4 and 5 were held at the high school 
pool from March 3rd to March 21st.   

• The on-site review with the Michigan Department of Education on 
March 11th went extremely well.  There was a total of four indicators 
that were marked/deemed as a change required, two for the school 
and two for the district.  I will be submitting to MDE the compliance 
plan by the end of April. 

• Kindergarten round-up is set for April 16th from 4:30 – 7 pm.  The 
GSRP PRE-K round-up will be held April 30th 3:30-5:30 pm. 

• The Title I aides were trained on April 1st and 2nd in the Walpole and 
UFLI literacy intervention programs.  The training was provided by 
Lynn Fleck and her literacy team from the MCISD. 

• PTA Easter Egg Hunt will be held on April 13th! 
• It is that time of year for the M-STEP testing for grades 3-5.  The 

testing window opens April 7th and closes May 16th.   
 

 
 


